
 

Speedwatch in Lacey Green and Loosley Row 

 

Request for Volunteers 

 

You will have noticed the black box moving around Lacey Green 

and Loosley Row telling drivers to keep to the speed limit. This 

mobile vehicle activated sign (MVAS) is owned by the Parish 

Council for use in Lacey Green, Loosley Row and Speen. There 

are five locations in Lacey Green, one in Loosley Row and two in 

Speen. When it is in Speen, the Speedwatch co-ordinator will move 

it around Speen. 

We are looking for volunteers to form a Speedwatch group to move 

it around Lacey Green and Loosley Row and to liaise with the 

Speen Speedwatch group in sharing the use of the equipment. 

A timetable is being worked out for the movement of the MVAS and 

it is very straightforward to move. The battery will last 

approximately 3 weeks and is quick to charge up. 

If you are concerned about people speeding through your villages 

and would be interested in helping out, please can you contact: 

  

Frank Post 
Clerk, Lacey Green Parish Council 
01296 668206 Email: clerk@laceygreen-pc.org.uk    


